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Receive and file a recommendation from the Information Technology Department to leverage Microsoft
licenses enterprise-wide and procure Microsoft products according to the terms and conditions negotiated by
the County of Riverside on behalf of the California County Information Systems Directors Association
(CCISDA), for an annual amount not to exceed $1,500,000.00, for up to five years beginning on January 1,
2010.
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